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Tuesday 5th November 2019 

 
Dear Parents, 

 
Event: Shared lessons in Year Six 
 
Date: Friday 15th November 8.45-9.45 (6AB) 2.00-3.00pm (6PH) 
 
Cost: nil 
 
Additional details:   
We would like to invite you a shared lesson in Year Six on the above date and times. We have been looking at 
the rainforest and in art we have started to design 3D pictures to bring our own rainforests to life! We hope you 
can join us for some creativity in our classrooms.  
 
If you have any shoeboxes or suitable craft material (cardboard, milk tops) that you would like to donate for the 
above shared lessons they would be much appreciated and can be brought to the Year Six classrooms ahead 
of the lessons.  
 
Due to the amount of space needed for this shared lesson, it is not suitable for siblings to attend. Please don’t 
forget to sign in at reception when you arrive.  
 
We look forward to seeing you.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mrs Bridges and Miss Hoffman 
Year Six class teachers 
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